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Newsletter No.25 

Friday 26th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

The end of March is nearly upon us and the nicer weather has meant that the children 

are enjoying our outside areas. Spring is definitely in the air in the Environmental area 

and children have had an opportunity to go out and search for signs of spring. For the 

first time this term, we have been able to have playtimes on the field. However, the wind 

is often quite chilly so please continue to send your child to school with a jumper / 

cardigan and a coat. 
 

Children arriving in school 

Today, there were quite a few children on school property before 8:30am. Please may we 

remind you that the gates open for Year 4 and Year 1 at 8:40am. Children arriving 

before 8:40 are not supervised by the school staff and should not be left unattended. 
 

Collecting children 

If you have asked someone other than yourselves or your family contact to collect your 

child, please ring or email the office so that the teacher can be notified. If you have given 
permission for someone to collect your child regularly and on a particular day each week, 
please notify the office so that a record of this can be made and teachers informed. Many 
thanks for your support with keeping the children safe. 
 

Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) 
It was lovely to see all the children dressed in red for Red Nose Day last Friday. We raised an 
amazing £848 double what was raised last time. Well done and thank you to everyone who 
participated. 
 

Science Week 

Next week is science week in school. Our theme is ‘Innovating for the Future.’ Through 

this, we will be looking at challenging stereotypes in science. The children will be engaging 

in exciting and thought provoking investigation and will be encouraged to think about the 

skills and attributes they need. 
 

Inset 

A reminder the school is closed for Inset day training on 1st April and 19th April. 
 

Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday! 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Helen Williamson 

Headteacer 
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Letters Home This Week 
 
Year 6 -  National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP) letter 

Dates for Diary 
 
Spring Term -  Monday 4th January 2021 – Thursday 1st April 2021 
Half Term -   Monday 15th February 2021 – Friday 19th February 2021 
 
Summer Term -  Monday 19th April 2021 – Friday 23rd July 2021 

Half Term -   Monday 31st May 2021 – Friday 4th June 2021 
 
INSET Day -   Thursday 1st April 2021 and Monday 19th April 2021 
 

 
 

 


